
1

Andrea Gyger

From: John Rybon 

Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2015 10:55 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Veto Internet-based voting

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Mr Secretary, I am writing to express my desire for you to veto any legislation that condones internet-based 

voting or email voting. Colorado law already perhaps is practice and the people of colorado already understand 

flaws with those systems. Paper ballots already have demonstrated verification challenges. let's not make a 

bigger mistake with our fundamental right of self governing. 

 

Best Regards, 

John Rybon 

 

 




